Qcom Technology Inc.

7F,NO.178, MING CHUAN E. RD.SEC 3, TAIPEI
TAIWAN R.O.C.

Tel: +884-2-2514-7656

Fax: +886-2-2514-7692

Date: 2013-07-15

Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: RUJ-LR802UKN2-B; Granted on 06/26/2013

To Whom It May Concern:

We regret to inform you that we had apphed a different label from the label we would use
on the module of LR802UKN2-B and it may cause the confuse to the customs of USA, we
have submitted the wrong External Photos_RUJ-LR802UKN2-B & Label Sample & Label
location_RUJ-LR802UKN2-B exhibit to the filing.

To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to supersede
the exhibit described as (External Photos_RUJ-LR802UKN2-B_rev & Label Sample &
Label location_RUJ-LR802UKN2-B_rev)

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,
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Clark Tsai / Senior Engineer
Qcom Technology Inc.

Tel: +886-2-2514-7656
Fax: +886-2-2514-7692

E-mail: clarktsai@qcom.com.tw



